MINISTRY OF

HEALTH

MANATU HAUORA

133 Molesworth Street
PO Box 5013
Wellington 6145

New Zealand

T +64 4 496 2000

Peter McCall
FYl.org
Fyi-request-3255-79ae846b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: H201504928

Dear Mr McCall
Response to your request for official information

Thank you for your request of 17 October 2015 under the Official Information Act
1982 (the Act) for “a copy of the final signed contract for the following study that was
tendered by the Ministry of Health through GETS: 'Study of the feasibility of self-
governance model for Lakes District Hospital, Queenstown' RFx |D: 8365985".

| have decided under section 9(2)(i) of the Act to withhold the information you have
requested “to enable a Minister of the Crown or any department or organisation
holding the information to carry out, without prejudice or disadvantage, commercial
activities”.

| trust this information fulfils your request. You have the right, under section 28 of the

Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision to withhold information under this
request.

Yours sincerely

%\/—\

Michael Hundleby
Acting Director General
National Health Board
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